
Auburn City Council held a public hearing on the proposed FY 2017-2018 budget on 3/8/2017 at 6:00 pm where 
any resident or taxpayer may present objections to or arguments in favor of, any part of the proposed budget. No 
resident or taxpayer were present either for or against. Hearing was closed. 

A special meeting of the City Council of City of Auburn, Iowa was held on the 8th day of March 2017. 
Mayor Richard Heim called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm with a roll call as following; Present: Cindy Finley, 
Jane Barto, and Bob Theulen. Absent: Justin Potthoff and Randy Schulte.  A motion was made by Councilor 
Barto and seconded by Councilor Finley approving the agenda.  Ayes: Finley, Theulen, and, Barto. Nays: None.  
Absent: Potthoff and Schulte. Motion carried. 

 
A motion was made by Councilor Theulen and seconded by Councilor Barto to post and advertise for a 

seasonal employee to maintain parks, landscaping, and grounds keeping. Ayes: Theulen, Barto, and Finley. 
Nays: None. Absent: Potthoff and Schulte. Motion carried. 

 
A motion was made by Councilor Barto and seconded by Councilor Theulen to survey parcel # 

811623101002 for the purpose of sell a portion of the property. Ayes: Barto, Finley, and Theulen. Nays: None. 
Absent: Potthoff and Schulte. Motion carried. 

 
Resolution 17-05 Adopting the budget for FY 2017-208 as published in the Times Herald on February 

24, 2017 was offered by Councilor Barto and seconded by Councilor Finley. On a roll call vote. Ayes: Barto, 
Finley, and Theulen. Nays: None. Absent: Schulte and Potthoff. Where unto the Mayor declare the said 
resolution adopted. A copy of said resolution is attached hereto and by the reference made a part thereof.  

 
A motion was made by Councilor Barto and seconded by Councilor Finley to adjourn the special 

meeting. Ayes: Theulen, Finley, and Barto. Nays: None. Absent: Schulte and Potthoff. Motion carried meeting 
was adjourned at 6:26 pm. 

 
Richard Heim, Mayor 

Attest: Tamara Nuckolls, City Clerk 


